
VOLKSWAGE of America, Inc.
 

Product Compliance 
3800 Hamlin Road 

Auburn Hills, MI 48326 

Phone: 1 (248) 754-5000 

Fax: 1 (248) 754-5093 

December 09. 2008 

Mr. George Person
 
Chief, Recall Management Division
 
Office of Defects Investigation - Enforcement
 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E.
 
Washington, DC 20590
 

Subject: Recall Renotification 

Safety Recall N400/N4 (06V-183) 
1998-2002 Volkswagen New Beetle with Automatic Transmission and Cruise Control 
1999-2002 Volkswagen Jetta with Automatic Transm iss ion and Cruise Control 
Brake Light Switch, and 

Safety Recall UUOO/UU (05V-154) 
1999-2000 Volkswagen Golf and GTI Vehicles Equipped with a Gasoline Engine 
Fuel Supply Module 

Dear Mr. Person: 

As requested and pursuant to 49 U.S. C. 30165, 30166 and 30119, Volkswagen will renotify
 
owners involved in safety recalls 06V-183 and 05V-154 who have not had their vehicles corrected
 
or otherwise accounted for. The proposed schedule for owner renotification is as follows:
 

•	 The search of current state motor vehicle registration records was initiated on November
 
26, 2008, in order to update the original owner list.
 

•	 On or about December 10, 2008 the revised owner list will become available to initiate
 
owner notification.
 

•	 Owner notification is expected to begin on or about December 19, 2008, with completion
 
expected on or about December 23,2008.
 

Volkswagen's proposed owner renotification letters for these recalls are attached for agency
 
review and approval.
 

?L~/ 
Christopher T. Sandvig 
General Manager CompliancelTREAD 
Service & Quality 

Enclosures 
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